


  



 

 

We have been learning all about ‘Hedgehogs’ this week. We listened 

to a detailed video all about hedgehogs and a presentation. We then 

had to recreate an information poster and present it to the class 

telling them what we had learned. We worked in pairs for this task. 

We had lots of fun creating these posters!  

They look incredible! 


